DANASS DESIGN ASSOCIATES
transmittal memorandum

To: Kari Parsons, El Paso County Land Use
From: Jim Nass

CC:

Date: 1/31/2018

Re: Deviation for Drainage on Widefield Commercial Parcel at Fontaine and Powers - Drainage
Letter

Memo:

Kari,

Andy McCord spoke to Jeff Rice and was told that a Drainage Letter was not required at this time with
the Deviation. Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thanks,

Jim Nass

111 S. Tejon, Suite 312 Colorado Springs, CO 80903
(719) 475-2406 FAX: (719) 444-0650



